
H566, H567 and H568 are common sense steps to reduce gun violence.  It’s time to 
stop making excuses to do nothing.  Allowing guns where alcohol is served is not 
responsible.  If a person is not in control of his faculties and a gun is available, using a 
gun might be the easiest, quickest way to settle the disagreement or show 
superiority.   The same is true  during a domestic quarrel.  Let’s remove the 
temptation of using a gun and bar them from places serving alcohol and allow them 
to be removed during a domestic dispute.  And certainly lock up the guns to prevent 
accidents.   
 
Sherry Star ( Please enter my comments on the record.) 

 


